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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you have had a good week. I have really enjoyed seeing some pictures of what the 
children have been up to, and it has been really nice to see them engaging in the topic of The 
Tiger Who Came To Tea. Keep a look out for the next Home Learning Activity Pack coming soon! 
Please keep sending pictures to zoe.griffiths@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk as they genuinely do make 
my day! A big thankyou for all the hard work that you are putting into supporting the children.  
 
Tadpole Update:  
 

 
 
 
 
Some are getting legs!!  

 
Caterpillar Update: 

 
 
 
In phonics this week we would be focusing on the ‘k’ sound. We would be learning the letter 
name and the pure sound. We would be practising hearing initial sounds and orally blending CVC 
words (see last weeks newsletter for more info on this). Words that could be used to practise the 
‘k’ sound are: kit, kite, kangaroo, kitten etc. If your child is reading/writing/building CVC words 
with flashcards then please use words that only use the sounds that we have learnt. The second 
half of the ‘ck’ song about kites is what can be used to help teach the ‘k’ sound.   
https://ceehonduras.org/files/07JollyPhonicsCk_49.m4a.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
Up and down the kangaroos body, around her pouch and draw a tail. 

 
 
In regards to maths, please continue securing numbers 0-5, then 6-10 as outlined in last weeks 
newsletter: http://w.st-
nicholas.staffs.sch.uk/attachments/article/13/Nursery%20Newsletter%2022.04.20.pdf.  
 
Please visit the school closure site to access further resources to support this newsletter.  
https://stnicholas-closure.weebly.com/nursery.html  
 
Have a good week and take care.  
 
Miss Griffiths.  
 
 


